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Calendar
Click here to see our Little Raven

Calendar

October 6th - BOLT Dash / Student Ribbon Cutting 2:20
October 10th - Class Picture/Individual Retakes
October 10th - Community Ribbon Cutting 3:30
October 10th - PTO Meeting 6pm
Week of Oct 16th - Conference Week
Oct 19/20 - No School for students
Oct 23 - No School for students
Oct 26 - 4 /5 Music Show
Oct 27 - Trunk or Treat 4:30-6:30
Oct 31 - Parade

Letter From The Principal:

Dear Families,

It is hard to believe we are already in

October. Time flies when you are having fun!

It has been such a joy to walk around and

witness the amazing learning going on in our

school. Your students are receiving a top

notch education and I am proud I get to be

the leader of such a warm, wonderful school!

We will be celebrating Halloween at Little

Raven with a Trunk or Treat sponsored by our

amazing PTO on October 27th. We will also

have a costume parade outside on the 31st.

Families are welcome to come and watch our

parade. More information will be coming home

soon with our parade time.

When selecting a costume for your child,

please keep the following in mind. Please

select a costume for your child that is easy to

change into and they can put on OVER their

clothes. Please be sure the costume does not

support violence. pretend blood or play

weapons will not be allowed. Students will not

What's Happening:

Field Is Open:
Our turf field is now open! Our students have enjoyed
rolling around, running and playing all over the field.
Students are engaged in soccer, football, and tag.

Integrated Family Services:

4th/5th Music Show: Oct 26th
We are so excited for our first music show for our 4th
and 5th grade students on Oct 26th at 6pm.

Trunk or Treat / Costume Parade
On Oct 27th from 4:30-6:30 PTO will be sponsoring a
Trunk or Treat in the parking lot at Little Raven
Students will come in costumes, participate in fun
games and get to trick or treat in the school parking
lot. More details to come soon. On October 31st
parents will be invited to watch our costume parade
outside. More details and times to follow as we get
closer

Weather
Our weather will turn colder before we know it! We go
outside unless it is less than 20 degrees or raining
outside. Please make sure your child comes to school
with appropriate clothing for the weather!

https://littletonpublicschools.net/schools/littleraven/calendars-schedules


be able to wear masks or come to school with

hair coloring, hair spray, or face paint.

Thank you all for all of your support. Please

don’t hesitate to stop in and chat!

Warmly,

Mrs. Case
Principal

PBIS Update:

October Word of the Month: Self Awareness

We have been working hard learning about
our BOLT expectations and earning BOLT
tickets! Each month we will focus on a
character trait of the month that will help
us learn about our expectations. We will
start off with a whole school morning
meeting to kick off our character trait of
the month. Teachers will teach lessons in
their classroom around our word of the
month!

Morning Meetings:
Every class starts their day with a morning
meeting. All students share something
about themselves, participate in a group
activity, and hear a morning message to
start their day! These are an important
part of our Little Raven community building
and ensuring all students feel they belong!

The Little Raven Newsletter will be shared out on a monthly basis with updates and news pertaining
to Little Raven.


